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It is both unethical and ludicrous that, at a time when so many
homeless people are living on the streets of L.A. that there is a
typhoid epidemic, this project is being considered. According to
Los Angeles Homeless Services Authority, approximately 50,000
to 60,000 persons may be found homeless on any given night in
Los Angeles County, more than 44,000 of them on the streets.
Youth, from minors through age 24, make up 8,915 of the
county's homeless population. Los Angeles doesn't need another
huge project to benefit the rich at the expense of everyone else.
We need low-income housing.



